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Seasons Greetings 
from the Dental Technicians 

at Devonshire House 
 

We would like to thank you for choosing Devonshire House Dental Lab to provide 
your technical support. It has been a pleasure to work with you and we look forward 
to working with you again next year. 

 

Festive open hours 
 

Our Dental Lab will close for Christmas on Thursday 23rd December and reopens 
on Tuesday 4th January. 
 
Please kindly allow extra turnaround time to include this period of closure when 
sending us work. 
 

  

 

  

Wishing you and your practice a very Happy and healthy Christmas. 
 

The Devonshire House Lab Team 
 

 

  

 

  

 

  

Devonshire House Dental Laboratory  
 

01223 837212 
 

 labtec@dh-dental.co.uk  
    

www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk/laboratory-services 
 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED 
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